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To Whom It May Concern.

As a regular donator to environment groups | am not happy to hear that the government is
considering restricting further how much environmental groups can set their own priorities,
by proposing that these groups be required to spend 50% of their funds on remediation.

This outcome is detrimental to the goals and purposes of these groups and to my own
wishes in regards to what they do with the donations | make to them.

In Health,

Michael Wild





